INVITATION

3rd International Solidarity Gathering with the Bolivarian Revolution of Venezuela

“Learning from the World and Sharing our Experiences”

February, 2005

Dear Friends From Around the World:

This year marks the third anniversary of the heroic actions by the people of Venezuela, who took to the streets arm in arm with their military brothers and sisters and demanded the return of their President.  Hugo Rafael Chávez Frías was forcefully removed from his post by a military coup backed by the Venezuelan oligarchy, the corporate media and the U.S. government.  On April 13, 2002, his democratically-elected government was restored thanks to popular mobilization supported by loyal members of the armed forces, and backed by the 1999 Constitution of the Bolivarian Republic of Venezuela.

From April 13 – 16, 2005 Venezuela will host the third International World Gathering, which seeks to broaden and strengthen the international solidarity network that supports the Bolivarian revolutionary process, and at the same time reach out to new sectors. 

This invitation is being extended to our friends who have joined us in the past, and to those new friends who may be interested in the topics included in the program that will be discussed during the gathering.  Some topics of discussion include: labour issues, women, local governments, housing, indigenous and afro-descendents issues, and alternative media.  We welcome your participation by sharing your experiences and thoughts. (See attached program)

This year, the gathering will take place in different states and municipalities around the country, where various additional activities will take place.  Our intention is that international delegates experience, and be in contact with the Venezuelan people and the country’s different expressions.

Preliminarily,  we request that you send us your topic of interest, in order to assist us in the  initial allocation of resources for the workshops.  Registration will be open until March 31, 2005.  Please send your completed registration form (still to come) to: tercerencuentro@gmail.com.  In our next correspondence, we will forward our website address which will include full registration information and more detailed information on the event.  

As this is an international solidarity event, we request that those organizations and delegates who register for the event cover their own costs of accommodation, food, and transportation.  However, if you consider that your situation requires specific attention, please forward your request for food, lodging and transportation and it will be reviewed and considered by the organizing committee to allocate the necessary resources.

It is with great revolutionary enthusiasm that we await your presence, participation and expression of solidarity.

Yadira Pirela,

Organizing Committee 




